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many kinds of sources: FTP, Internet.1.
Field of the Invention The present
invention generally relates to data
storage media, and particularly to
methods for fabricating a servo pattern
on a data storage medium. 2. Discussion
of the Related Art Data storage media
include magnetic or optical disks (or
cards) for storing computer-readable
data. The reliability of data stored on
data storage media generally depends on
the fabrication of the media, as well as
on how data are stored and retrieved.
For example, upon reading, the data
stored on the data storage media can be
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damaged if the read head inadvertently
touches the surface of the data storage
media. Additionally, scratches can be
introduced onto the surface of the data
storage media from the read head,
causing errors during the reading of
data. Servo patterns are typically used to
detect servo information, so as to align
data storage media with a read or write
head. For example, the servo patterns
can be used to align a data storage
media with a rotary actuator when the
rotary actuator accesses data stored on
the data storage media. In addition, the
servo patterns can be used to align a
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